
October 1, 1971 

Correspondence 1:ith mr. 7trold Weisberg 

Acting Assistant General Counf7I - it 

1:;nClosed are a letter from lir. WciaberL„ n draft reply, and copies of 

the "Rczulations for Reference Service on Warren Commission Itemn of 

Evidence." One of these copies has a note by Dr. Dahmer, the-former 

Archivist, dated November 2, 1966; another, which we received from L 

as an exhibit to a draft affidavit in the Nichols case, appears to 

have oornethirkz blocked out at the top of the first pcie; and the one 

marked "Exhibit E," which was filed as an exhibit to my affidavit in 

the first reply to Dr. Nichols' complaint, does not have parazraph 6 

on the second page. You may wish to consider whether these copies cou d 

further complicate our relations with Mr. Weisberg. 

JAMES D. TWOADS 
Archivist of the United States 

Enclosures 

CC: Official file - NNF 
Reading file - NNF 
Day file - N 
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